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PUBLIC NOTICE 

TO THE CITIZENS OF THE  

MUNICIPALITY OF PONTIAC 

Interested in an application for a minor variance  

located at 373 Lelièvre Crescent 
 

IS HEREBY GIVEN by the undersigned Director General of the aforesaid Municipality, 

that: 

 

At the regular Council meeting to be held on June 8th, 2021, at 7:30 p.m. via Zoom 

videoconference, Council will hear the application for a minor variance pertaining to the 

property situated at 373, Lelièvre Crescent, designated under lot number 2 684 374. 

Registration by email is required before June 7th at 4:00 p.m. at 

papillon.manon@municipalitepontiac.ca to be able to connect to the videoconference. 

The purpose of the variance is to regularize the size of lot 2 684 374 at 2,028.90 square 

metres, while the regulatory standard is 3,700 square metres for a lot that is not supplied 

by public water and sewer services. The regulatory provision pertaining to the present 

minor variance is found under section 3.8.1 of the subdivision bylaw No. 178-01 and its 

amendments. 

The variance also aims to allow regularization of the frontage, which is at 39.62 metres 

instead of 45 metres for a lot that is not supplied by public water and sewer. The regulatory 

provision pertaining to the present minor variance is found under section 3.8.1 of the 

subdivision bylaw No. 178-01 and its amendments. 

During this municipal Council meeting, any person interested by this application for a 

minor variance may be heard. 

 

GIVEN IN PONTIAC, this 21st day of May, two thousand twenty-one. 

 

   
 Pierre Said  

 Director General and Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 

CERTIFICATE of PUBLICATION 

 

I, the undersigned, residing in Gatineau hereby certify under my oath of office that I have 

published the public notice hereunto annexed, by posting on the municipal website, 

between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., on the 21st day of May two thousand twenty-one. 

 

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I give this certificate, this 21st day of May, two thousand 

twenty-one. 

 

 

   

 Pierre Said 

 Director General and Secretary-Treasurer 
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